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November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We would like to invite all Year 11 students to attend our Sixth Form Taster Event on Wednesday 20th 
November. We encourage participation from all students who may be considering studying for A-Levels 
or Level 3 courses, regardless of where they are applying, as it is a great opportunity for them to get a feel 
for what A-Level study is like.  
 
Students will attend three 25-minute sessions, in subjects of their choice. We advise that they choose 
subjects they are interested in, particularly if it is a subject that would be new to them at A-Level. If they 
are currently trying to decide between two subjects for further study, this would be a great opportunity 
for them to test both out and hopefully aid them in making those important decisions.   
 
We will arrange transport from John Flamsteed Community School, where students will leave at the start 
of period 5 and join us for some refreshments in The Suite before the taster sessions begin. The Taster 
Event will finish at 5pm and students are welcome to be collected from The Ripley Academy, or we can 
arrange transport back to JFCS; please indicate your choice on the reply form so that we can ensure there 
is transport for those who require it.   
 
Please follow this link to respond and secure your child’s place at this event: 
https://forms.office.com/e/XDmzFjGUsf   
 
We would appreciate responses by Monday 11th November, to allow us to book sufficient transport. 
 
If you have any questions about the event, or The Ripley Academy Sixth Form, please don’t hesitate to get 
in touch.   
 
 
Yours sincerely,   
  

 
 
Ms E Iwanczuk  
Assistant Headteacher – Sixth Form  
eiwanczuk@ripleyacademy.org   
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